
If you do not have an attorney and are in need of 
assistance, we have just opened our 

 
New Bankruptcy Pro Se Assistance Desk 

 
Effective March 18, 2011 

 
 There will be volunteer attorneys available to answer 
questions about procedures, form selection and bankruptcy 
processes.  The attorneys are NOT there to give legal advice, 
they are there to guide you as to your rights and duties and to 
assist you in finding the proper forms and information. 

 
The Bankruptcy Pro Se Assistance Desk is located on the 

6th Floor in Room 6-100 
 

The hours of operation will be on 
Fridays from 9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

 
No appointments are necessary, assistance is given on a first 

come first serve basis. 
 

  


